
From: Chambers - Hatcher VP  
Sent: Friday, 9 February 2018 12:29 PM 
To: 'mrizzo@asu.asn.au'; Trevor Clarke 
Subject: FW: 4 yearly review of modern awards- common issue – part time and casual issue- 
AM2014/196 and AM2014/197 

 
Dear Mr Rizzo and Mr Clarke, 
 
The Vice President would like to draw your attention to the attached correspondence sent to the 
Commission by Local Government NSW on Monday 5 February 2018. 
 
If you wish to make a submission, any such submission must be made in writing and filed by 5.00pm 
Friday 23 February 2018. 
 
Kind regards,  
 
Helen Hamberger 
Associate to Vice President Hatcher  
 
Fair Work Commission  
Tel: (02) 9308 1812 
Fax: (02) 9380 6990  
chambers.hatcher.vp@fwc.gov.au          
 
Level 10 Tower Terrace 
80 William Street  
East Sydney NSW 2011 
www.fwc.gov.au 
 

https://www.fwc.gov.au/documents/sites/awardsmodernfouryr/am2014-196-197-sub-lga-050218.pdf
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